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14th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

PLATINUM JUBILEE  

 

To celebrate the Platinum Jubilee, the Department for Education have arranged for all 

primary school children across the country to receive a free commemorative book that 

celebrates the achievements of the United Kingdom and Commonwealth over the last 

70 years.   

Our books were received late last week, and a copy will be sent home with your child 

today. 

 

Your sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Acting Head of School 


